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Mr. F. A. Alkisswani
1600 S. Eads Street IN RESPONSE REFER
Arlington, VA 22202 TO F01A-80-187

Dear Mr. Alkisswani:

This is in reply to your letter dated April 1,1980, in which you requested,
pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of NUREG-0627 ES arid
NUREG-0627, titled: "A Safeguards Case Study of the Nuclecr liaterials
and Equipment Corporation Uranium Processing Plant, Apollo, Pennsylvania."

In response to your request, a copy of the requested document is enclosed.

This completes action on your request.

Sin erely,

J. M. Felton, Director
Division of Rules & Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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